
 

Recommender Name & Signature:       Date: 

 

Scholarship Recommendation Form 

Instructions: Thank you for being a recommender for the PCAFPD scholarship. Recommendations are 
used as part of the selection process. Please type your information below and provide a digital copy to 
the applicant for submission. Hand written responses will not be accepted.  

Recommender Information 
Name:  LANIE S. ESTANDARTE                                Relationship to applicant: FORMER SENIOR HIGH 
                                                                                                                            SCHOOL ADVISEE 
Organization/School:   LEGANES NATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL        Email address:     
                                                                                                               lanie.estandarte@deped.gov.ph 

Applicant Information:  Use additional pages as needed 

Name: JOHN MAXIMINO S. NEBRIL  Current School: Iloilo State University of Fisheries and Technology 

Recommendation 

PCAFPD scholars are chosen on the basis of their financial need, academic performance, and 

commitment to community service and leadership. As the applicant's reference, please describe 

the applicant's demonstrated leadership skills, accomplishments, and impacts on your 

community and any other relevant information you feel the committee should know about the 

applicant. 

      John Maximino S. Nebril is my former advisee in Leganes National High School. As a 

student he showed good manners and right conduct. He knew how to show respect not only to 

his teachers and classmates but also to other people he encountered inside the school campus. 

His good manner is truly commendable. He knew how to cooperate with others and was very 

willing to share his expertise as needed in their different subject areas. He was someone who 

could be able to help in the accomplishment of a certain task assigned to them. He also 

embodied trustworthiness, as he could be entrusted with the responsibilities delegated to him. 

He also gave importance to his studies. He diligently performed the tasks and submitted outputs 

required of him on their different subject areas. He was as well consistently present during 

school days and was only absent when he was not feeling well. As his former adviser, I 

witnessed his relentless effort to finish his senior high school education.  

   I, do hereby, recommend John Maximino S. Nebril, as someone who deserves to receive a 

scholarship or any help towards his studies. He, indeed, evidently showed dedication and 

persistent drive to pursue his college education.  

                                                                          10/26/2024 


